
From: REDACTED  
Sent: 11 July 2022 11:34 
To: licensing <licensing@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk> 
Subject: 29 High Street, Lewes. BN7 2LU  
 

I am writing to register my objection to the Licensing Application that has been  made by 
Apiary By Bell Ltd. for the sale of alcohol etc. at 29 High Street, Lewes. BN7 2LU.  
 
I am REDACTED.  
 
My objections are on two counts:- 
 
Noise - The application asks that 29, High Street be open to 23.30hrs. over a whole week 
period.  Up to that time alcohol may be served and consumed either in or out (presumably 
the rear garden) of doors.  
 
I believe that this could result in an undue level of noise in the late hours that would be to 
the detriment of nearby residential occupiers REDACTED.  
 
Social Disturbance - The junction of Broomans Lane with the High Street is only several 
yards west of the application site.  
 
Broomans Lane (also referred to as a 'twitten') is a pedestrian link and short cut between 
the High Street and Friars Walk. It suffers common use by dog walkers who allow their 
charges to defecate and by late night revellers who do as the dogs. Loud and raised voices 
and the sound of running are not uncommon to the Lane.  
 
I contend then then this application, if granted would lead to an increase in anti-social 
behaviour that would be to the detriment of REDACTED. 
 
A final point concerns that of the status of 29 High Street. I am not aware that the premises, 
currently 'the parking shop' has received change of use permission for that which is now 
proposed. 
 
Regards  
 
REDACTED 
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